
Dear families,

Haven’t these 3 weeks flown by? It has been so fantastic to have all children back in school
and learning. I am so pleased with how everyone has settled back into routines. Next week
we finish for Easter on Thursday at normal times and school returns on Monday 19th April.
Staggered start and finish times are here to stay for the Summer term to facilitate social
distancing.

Friday afternoons
After Easter we will return to 5 full days of school a week. This will mean that all classes will
finish at the same time everyday including Fridays. Your child(ren) will be expected to be in
school on Friday afternoons.

Parents evening
We are very much looking forward to parents evening next week. If you haven’t already
signed up for an appointment to speak to your child’s class teacher please do so here. These
meetings will allow teachers and parents to share important information about the children's
experience of remote learning, how they have settled back into school and the progress
they have made this year. Please sign into your appointment 5 minutes before your
appointment time to be ready on time, the appointments are swift!

Homework - parent survey
In light of the remote learning that we provided and knowing the benefits some of this has brought we
are keen to explore how we can develop our homework offer. Please fill out this survey to give us
feedback on homework and your thoughts.

Term dates for 2021/22 are attached to this newsletter

Wishing you a lovely weekend,

Mrs Horwood

https://chestnutsprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://forms.gle/YrpKiWVby68YYpeW8

